
Mexican Company First to Invest
in Cuba's Mariel Development
Zone

Havana, March 2 (RHC) -– The Mexican Foreign Ministry announced that the local Richmeat de Mexico
company became the first entity to be approved by the Cuban government to invest at the Mariel Special
Development Zone.

The project includes an investment in the processing and packaging of meat products. Representatives of
the Mexican company were accompanied by officials with the Mexican embassy in Cuba and the Pro-
Mexico Trade Advisory Office in Cuba.

This achievement is the result of the re-launching of relations between Mexico and Cuba, which aims at
increasing the activity of Mexican companies in Cuba, reads the announcement at the Web page of the
Mexican Foreign Ministry.

 

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/48174-mexican-company-first-to-invest-in-cubas-
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